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Weekly News – 12th January 2018  
 

Year 5 
 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

This week we have started our fractions work in maths looking 
at equivalents and simplifying them. In English we are 
exploring the story of The Wooden Horse through drama. In 
our Buddhism studies the children have envisaged their 
perfect world. 

We have enjoyed hearing the different myths. 

Your child has brought home their English work for you to look 
through with them. It would be useful to look at the interesting 
writing, next steps and feedback. 

Have a good weekend, 

Year 5 Team  

 

Homework Reminder 

Maths – complete p.28 on equivalent fractions. 

Spelling – test will be on plural rule; children to learn week 2. 

Times Table – 9x 

Reading – gentle reminder to encourage your child to read daily and 
regularly update their reading diary. When you read with your child 
that should also be recorded. 

 

 

Date Reminder 

January 19 

Parent Meeting 

January 25 

British Museum Trip 

February 9 

 Final installment for school 
journey due. 
 

Announcements 
Please could you send in any 
colour magazines that you no 
longer require. We will need 
these for Arts Week. 

Also, if anyone reads the 
Financial Times, could we 
please have any unwanted 
copies of these – many thanks. 
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